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IPSWICH CITY COUNCIL

NUDE LUNCH DAY
EXAMPLE LETTER TO PARENTS

For further information contact
Ipswich City Council
Phone: 1300 IPSWICH or (07) 3810 6666

Ipswich.qld.gov.au

Dear Parents,

Our primary school will be holding a Nude Lunch Day on:

Students are asked to bring lunches that have only items that can be eaten, re-used, composted or recycled. 
The idea is to have as little waste as possible sent to landfill.

Your cooperation is required in assisting your child to pack a litter free lunch by packing food that you  
know will be eaten, using re-usable containers instead of plastic wrap or cling film, and by purchasing  
non-perishables in bulk, rather than individual portions. 

Here are some tips for packing a Nude Lunch: 

•	 pack sandwiches in a re-usable container or paper 								      
bag rather than cling-wrap / plastic bags 

•	 whole fruits or pieces in a re-usable container 
•	 send drinks in re-usable containers as opposed 									       

to poppers

Items to avoid are: 

•	 individually wrapped items 
•	 plastic wrap, bags or cling film 
•	 disposable cutlery 
•	 straws

Minimising the waste we send to school encourages students to be waste conscious. Your child’s awareness 
helps to reduce the amount of waste sent to landfill. It doesn’t have to stop here – why not make every day 
a Nude Lunch day!

We thank you for your support in this initiative. 

Should you have any enquiries please speak to your child’s teacher. 

Kind regards,


